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Perhaps no place is better to focus antiracism efforts on than education. Racism, after 

all, is only as strong as its proponents and practitioners, and educating the next 

generations is surely one of the most effective ways to reduce the number of racists 

and the potential appeal of their message. However, I would like to make the 

following recommendations to the OSCE participating states. 

 OSCE participating states’ governments must continue capacity building on 

xenophobia related programs  

 The governments must pay comprehensive attention to involve their people 

especially the youth in activities like debates, cultural and sport events in order 

to enlighten their minds and understand each other’s point of view. Proper 

youth policies must be designed and implemented. 

 The governments have to enhance objective peace-education curriculum in 

schools and universities by increasing knowledge and information on the 

threats, causes and consequences of hatred, discrimination and hate speech.  

Thus, young people must be seen as part of the solution, rather than as part of the 

problem. At the international and regional policy level, this shift is happening and 

needs to keep growing in national levels, accompanied by funding, capacity building 

initiatives to expend young people’s tools and abilities to participate in decision-

making processes. 

Iordanis Ronganakis
Text Box
HDIM.OTHER/0617/19
17 April 2020


